
If your family’s income is below 559.167 kr per 
year before taxes, then you have the right to 
reduced price for kindergarten.

Some children are also entitled to 20 hours of 
free kindergarten per week. This applies if your 
child is born in 2017 or 2018 and the family’s 
income is below 693.200 kr per year before 
taxes. This also applies if your child is born in 
2019 or 2020 and your family’s income is below 
598.825 kr before taxes. 

If you have more than one child in kindergarten, 
then you get an additional discount that is 
automatically calculated. You do not need to 
apply for this.

To qualify for the reduced price, you must apply 
before the 30th of June. 

Have you applied before?
If you have received an information letter from us 
regarding an automatic application for you this 
year, you do not need to do anything. If necessary 
we will contact you.

In the case that your family’s total income is 
lower than that shown in the tax return for 2021 
or if you no longer wish for your application to be 
evaluated, you must contact the district where 
your kindergarten is located.

If you have not heard from us within the 6th of 
May and you still want a reduced price, you must 
apply again before the 30th of June.

Information about reduced price for 
kindergarten

Do you want to 
know more?
More information, 
application form and 
price calculator is 
available at: 

www.oslo.kommune.
no/barnehage/pris-
og-betaling/
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